
 

Project: Procurement of Furniture and Fixtures 

Bid Bulletin No.: 02 

TO ALL INTERESTED BIDDERS: 
 

Please be advised that the Government Procurement Policy Board – Technical Support Office 
(GPPB-TSO), through its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), shall conduct a site inspection for 
the project, “Procurement of Furniture and Fixtures” on 15 November 2023 at 10:00 AM at the 
GPPB-TSO New Building, UP Diliman, Commonwealth Avenue, Quezon City (beside 
Commission on Human Rights). All interested bidders are allowed to join the said activity through 
their designated representatives to aid them in fully assessing the scope of work for the project 
and to come up with a responsive bid. To properly manage the conduct of the said activity, 
please send the following information to the BAC Secretariat through email at 
bacsec@gppb.gov.ph on or before the scheduled activity: 1. Company Name 2. Name of 
Representative/s 3. Contact Number 4. Email Address 

 
 

Please be guided accordingly. 

Issued this 14th day of November 2023. 

 
MARIA LORA T. ALVAREZ-HORTILLAS 
Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee, GPPB-TSO 
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